
From: Dillon Madden
To: Water Permit Application; Ungerank, Colby
Cc: Brad Wingfield
Subject: Pilgrim"s Pride Boiler Blowdown Discharge - Nashville
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 10:56:55 AM
Attachments: RIND-11009 SIGNED NOI.pdf

To Whom It May Concern,
 
This email and the attached document are meant to serve as the Notice of Intent (NOI) for boiler
blowdown water from the Pilgrim’s Pride facility near Nashville, Arkansas. A PDF version of the
signed NOI document is attached, and a paper copy of the document will be delivered to ADEQ
along with a check for the $200 permit cost.
 
Best,
 
Dillon Madden, E.I.
Project Engineer
PMI
3512 S. Shackleford Road
Little Rock, AR 72205
dmadden@pmico.com
Office: (501) 221-7122
Cell: (870) 926-8438
 
 
This message is intended for use by the person to whom it is expressly addressed and may
contain information that is confidential and legally privileged.  If you are the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any use, reliance on, reference to, review, disclosure or copying of
this message and the information it contains for any purpose is prohibited.  Opinions, conclusions
and other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of Pollution
Management, Inc. shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by PMI.
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